NOTICE OF APPLICATION
TO ENVIRONMENT COURT

Notice is hereby given that Christchurch City Council has
made application to the Environment Court for declaration
and enforcement orders to correct errors on planning
maps 23A and 30A of its proposed District Plan. The
underlying zoning of an area of land designated for
Airport purposes adjacent to Avonhead Road and Grays
Road should, in the Council’s view, be Rural 5 and not
Special Purpose (Airport) as is currently shown on the
planning maps. The Rural 5 zoning was part of the
Council’s decisions publicly notified on 8 May 1999 but
the planning maps show the zoning of this land as Special
Purpose (Airport). The Council is now seeking orders from
the Court to amend the zoning of the subject land on
planning maps 23A and 30A from Special Purpose
(Airport) to Rural 5.

A copy of the Council’s application and supporting
documents, including a plan showing the subject area,
together with the Court’s minute directing this public
notification, may be obtained during normal opening
hours from the Environmental Services counter, 2nd Floor,
Civic Offices, 163 Tuam Street, Christchurch, or from any of
the Council’s Service Centre offices. For details of your
nearest Service Centre, please telephone 371 1999.

Any person who wishes to participate in these
proceedings should file in the Environment Court a notice
in accordance with sections 271A and/or 274 of the
Resource Management Act 1991. The address of the
Environment Court is P O Box 5027 Wellington.

Dated at Christchurch this 13th day of December 2001.

Jane Donaldson
Environmental Services Manager
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